## Week beginning

25/04/22

## STAR moments



Last week our golden lunch winners were...

1R: Jennifer

1P: Eshaaq

1V: Sabiha

1B: Ayaan

This term we will be learning about support and celebrating trust. Please encourage your child to be more independent and resilient at home!

This week our Happy Leaves go to:

1B: Samuel

1P: Victoria

1R: Rahil

1V: Nimot



# Year 1 Newsletter

## This week...

Welcome back to school! We are all very excited to have all our pupils back into class ready to learn. We hope you had a great Easter. This term we are focusing on 'Global Treasures'. We would like to encourage all children to come to boost attendance across the year group! It is statutory that your child comes to school everyday.

#### Important events:

Year 1 Government Phonics Screening Check Meeting Thursday 28th April in the Community Room at 8am

Please attend this important meeting. This meeting will be discussing the Phonics Screening Check that your child will be doing in June.

#### Our learning this week:

In Maths, we will be learning about division and grouping.

In Science, we will begin learning about our new topic plants and labelling parts.

In R.E, we are learning about Christianity and learning about baptism.

In History, we will be learning about toys from the Victorian period.

In DT, we will be learning about the mechanisms used to make a lever and slider.

In RSHE, we will be talking about what we have learned in our topic, 'Support' and discussing ways to make people feel heard.







### Don't forget...



- Read everyday for 10 minutes. We will be giving out reading books and reading journals. We expect
  all children to have read everyday with a comment written in their books.
- Fit Friday will be carrying on as usual on Friday, again children must come to school wearing Fit
  Friday t-shirts and trainers.
- P.E. day is on Thursday. Please wear black bottoms and a white t-shirt.
- Bug Club and Mathletics is still mandatory for 5 or 10 minutes daily, on a Friday each class will announce their Bug Club and Mathletics champions. Please encourage your child to read as it builds their confidence and vocabulary.

### Over to you...Home learning



The teachers will continuously be providing online opportunities for reading, phonics and maths. We are checking who is logging on every week!

#### Pupils must:

- Log on and use BUG CLUB daily
  - (please also read and share any extra books you have at home)
- Log on and use MATHLETICS daily
- Play and complete any additional material/videos sent you via the google classroom. <u>Phonics session videos</u> will be sent regularly.
- Extra RWI phonics https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/reading/reading-schemes-oxford-levels/read-writenc-phonics-guide/





# Keep in touch!

Email: year1@star.newham.sch.uk Twitter:@Star\_Primary Website:https://star.newham.sch.uk/

Phone:020 7476 5336